MOTT HALL

CHARTER SCHOOL

Parent/Guardian 2020-2021 Contract

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Mott Hall Charter School very much looks forward to partnering with you for the 2020-2021 school year! We
are committed to ensuring the physical, social-emotional and academic well-being of your scholar. In return,
we ask that you please read this parent contract and sign your acknowledgement of the document.

l, , parent of acknowledge I've
read this document and agree to the following expectations.

INSTRUCTIONAL EXPECTATIONS FOR SUCCESS:

e Please instruct your child to be on time for class and stay for the entire session.

e Please encourage your child to be active in class through chat, microphone and camera.

e Please do your best to provide a successful learning environment for your child such as quiet space,
good lighting and all school supplies nearby and readily available.

e Please provide the most updated contact information so teachers can communicate regularly with you
regarding your child’s academic progress. If your contact information changes, please let us know.

e Please make sure you have an active Skedula account to be able to track your child’s academic
progress on a daily basis. If you need support with creating/using the Skedula account, please contact
techteam@motthallcs.org.

e If you have any concerns, please reach out to teachers or other staff members. The sooner you share a
concern with us, the sooner we can resolve the issue.

PARENT ENGAGEMENT EXPECTATIONS FOR A STRONG PARTNERSHIP WITH MOTT HALL.:
e Provide updated email and respond to electronic needs assessments, surveys, and information.
e Attend two Parent to Parent events led by our School Psychologists (virtually or in-person).
e Attend Parent Check-Ins to meet with teachers (virtually or in-person).
e Volunteer for two school events (not applicable during school closure/remote learning) or consider
making a $25 donation to the school to support student needs and programs.

Please do not hesitate to contact me or any of our staff members with questions, concerns, or general
information. We are here to support both you and your scholar throughout their middle school journey!
Educationally yours,

Connie Lobdell Toni Maldonado
Executive Director and Principal Community Engagement and Parent Coordinator
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